
    
 

 

Dear Parents and Community Members, 
 

Special Swimming Scheme 
Our last week of Swimming Scheme is upon us. The 
students are working very hard at the pool and are 
certainly beginning to get tired. This is an essential 
program which we could not operate without parental 
support. The improvement already has been 
outstanding and over the week I’m sure this will 
continue. Don’t forget to keep practising these skills in 
the holidays and stay safe in the water. Thank you to all 
the staff for their hard work and especially Mrs 
Meenahan for her diligent organisation. 
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Police Newsletter Support/Sponsorship. 
Thank you to students for bringing in silver coins to try 
and make a continuous line around the basketball 
court. Our final tally came to $213.75.  Well done!! 
 

 
 

P&C Meeting 
We would love you to come along next Monday 25 
November, to the P&C Meeting.  It will be held at 
school at 3.15pm.  Afternoon Tea provided. 
 

Last Friday of Swim Scheme 
As in previous Swim Schemes we will allow students to 
purchase something from the canteen at the pool on 
Friday. Hot chips are $3.60 and 20c for sauce for we 
have set a maximum of $4 per student if buying 
something hot and $2 if buying lollies. 
 

Banking Student of the Week 
Congratulations to Indy who was our winner last week. 
Indy received a bag tag. 
 
 

11-22 Nov Intensive Swimming Scheme. K-6 
25 Nov P&C Meeting, 3.15pm 
27 Nov Book Club Orders and Money due 
28 Nov KiK 3-6K, $3 
29 Nov Small Schools Orientation for BHS, 2014 
2 Dec Dolphin Marine Magic, K-2M, $15 
2-4 Dec Lake Ainsworth Camp, 3-6K, now $221 ea 
10 Dec Surf Safety Day at Sawtell Beach, 3-6K, $8 
11 Dec Sunset BBQ, 5pm 
12 Dec Christmas Craft Day, $3 
17 Dec Year 6 Farewell 
18 Dec Last Day of Term 4 
29 Jan Years 1-6 start Term 1, 2014 
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November Birthdays 
We would like to wish Beau, Deegan and D’zel a 
very happy birthday.  Hope you have fun! 
 

 
 

What’s the go with Go4Fun?? 
It’s on in Term 1! It’s fun! It’s free! It’s a family 
healthy lifestyle program! It’s for 7-13yo children 
who are above a healthy weight range! If you want 
to make a change and get fit and healthy in the new 
year with your family call 1800 780 900 now!! 
 

Your Health Link 
Launched today by the Mid North Coast Local Health 
District (MNCLHD) Your Health Link is a one-stop-
shop for information on all health related topics. 
Your Health Link is an initiative of the MNCLHD and 
includes information on physical health, nutrition, 
sexual health, sport, mental health, finance, legal 
services, education and employment, health related 
videos, national events calendar, useful telephone 
numbers and the National Health Services Directory 
which identifies health services in specific local 
areas. 
Your Health Link categories: Child and Family, Youth 
Plus (12 – 25 year olds), Women’s Health, Men’s 
Health, Seniors, Carers, Aboriginal Health and 
Multicultural Health. 
Your Health Link can be accessed at: 
www.yourhealthlink.com.au<http://www.yourhealt
hlink.com.au> 

 
Bellingen Community Learning Centre for 
Sustainability INFORMATION EVENING 
6:00pm Thursday 12 December 2013 
Bellingen Youth Hub cnr Church & William St, 
Bellingen. 
Come and learn about the proposed Bellingen 
Community Learning Centre for Sustainability, 
particularly the results of the recent feasibility study. 
 

Small School Orientation Day 
On Friday 29th November our Year 6 girls will be 
attending Bellingen High School for the Small Schools 
Orientation Day.  Students need to arrive at Bellingen 
High School no later than 8.45am and they will be 
dismissed at 3.15pm.  They will need to take a packed 
lunch and recess and wear school uniform.  The 
canteen will also be available. 
 

Scholastic Book Club 
Brochures have been handed out to interested 
students.  Orders and money need to be returned to 
school by Wednesday 27 November.  Cheques may be 
made payable to Raleigh Public School.  This is the last 
book club for the year. 
 

New Bus Forms 
If your child is going into Year 3 in 2014 you will need 
to fill out a new bus form.  These should have been 
sent to your home address. Please complete and 
return the form to Mrs Jones a.s.a.p.  Students in Year 
6 will also need to fill out a new bus form. These need 
to be returned to the high school you will be attending 
next year. 
 

KiK 3-6K 
3-6K are hoping to make hamburgers for KiK on 
Thursday 28 November. Money will need to be paid 
for catering purposes. 
 

Freezer 
We would like to thank Bill and Joanne Hodgson for 
purchasing a very reasonably priced freezer on behalf 
of the school.  They also delivered and installed it. This 
will come in very handy for our Sunset BBQ for making 
ice, storing food in advance and leftovers. Thank you. 
 

Lake Ainsworth Camp 
Lake Ainsworth Camp is only a week and half away. I 
hope you are all getting very excited about it.  We still 
have money outstanding.  The cost of the camp has 
been subsidised by $34 per student from the P&C and 
$23 per student from Student Assistance bringing the 
total down to $221. 
Students will need to be at Repton Public School by 
7.15am on Monday 2 December for a 7.30am 
departure.  They will need to bring morning tea and 
will have lunch at the camp. Students will then leave 
Lake Ainsworth on Wednesday at 10.30am and should 
arrive back at school by 2pm. A note will be sent home 
next week with this information. 
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